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CONNECTICUT HEART GROUP, P. C. 
46 Prince Street, 3rd floor, New Maven, CT 06519, Tel. 203-315-5301. Fax 203~315·5327 

61'1 

To: 	 USNRC Region I March 1, 2010 
Commercial and R&D Branch 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

Re: Amendment to License #06-30080-01; RSO change request 

Dear Sir or Miss: 

This letter serves to request a license amendment for the Connecticut Heart Group, 
PC. Our present RSO, Edward Prokop. MD. is retiring from our service. Our consulting 
medical health physicist, Mr. Peter Mas, MS, has worked with our practice since 2006 and 
will function as the RSO. Mr. Mas is the RSO on the USNRC Material License, Number 
06-31293-01. 

Should you have any questions or require additional information regarding our 
nuclear cardiology imaging office please contact me or, Patricia Arnold, Administrator, at 
203-315-5324. 

We appreciate your efforts to process this amendment and we look forward to a 
continued safe and effective materials program. Thank you. 

Respectfully submitted, 

t"l~ 

Ajoy Kapoor. MD, 
President 
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

JIt17.6 10 , and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

/ ~~./)~ a {, - Joe '00 -t::>1
[]I Thire were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please notEl that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

o Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number I ftr-t:7..g 

When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 

You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or :337-5260. 


NRC FORM 532 (RI) Sincerely, 

(6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader 
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